

Huntingdon Area School District

Huntingdon Area Middle School

2500 Cassady Avenue - Huntingdon, PA 16652 814-643-2900 - <u>www.huntsd.org</u>



June 28, 2024

Dear 6th Grade Students, New Students, Parents and Guardians,

As the new year begins, I know that transitioning to the Middle School or to a brand new school is a major stepping stone for your child. I understand that coming to a new school is exciting but also may cause some feelings of anxiety. With that being said, we would like to cordially invite you to attend the 6th Grade/New Student Orientation that will be held on **Friday**, **August 9 at 10 am or Wednesday**, **August 14 at 6 pm.** You may choose the day that best fits your schedule.

During orientation, we will meet in the cafeteria at the Middle School for welcoming comments and general information. Once the information session is completed, you will be allowed to tour the building. I ask that you limit the number of family members attending the orientation to only parents and your 6th grade child.

I look forward to welcoming you to the Huntingdon Area Middle School! If you have any questions, I can be reached by email npayne@huntsd.org or by phone at (814) 641-2180.

Sincerely,

Mr. Nicholas A. Payne HAMS Principal